
Hi Elisha, 
 
Transgrid reference number:                     2022-291 
 
Proposal:                                                             Limondale Solar Farm (SSD-8025-Mod-2) - Request for 
Advice on Modification Report 
 
Thank you for referring the Limondale Solar Farm- Request for Advice on Modification Report to 
Transgrid.  

Please be advised: 

• The customer will need to engage TransGrid via executing a Connection Processes 
Agreement to finalise the connection to TransGrid’s network. The Modification will need to 
include all connection assets including any new transmission line cut in to the existing 
substation, a new transmission line/substation and access roads for the new infrastructure 
assets. 

• Transgrid has requested and issued a consent letter from ETMHC dated 23/12/2021 relating 
to the Limondale BESS facility which will form part of the Limondale Solar Farm as per 
attached consent letter and Modification report for your reference. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our team.  

Kind regards,  

 
 

Lauren Player 

Enquiry Services Coordinator | Community and Policy 
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